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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 As I like to do every now and then, I’m dedicating most of this letter to the words of those that we are 

serving and praying for...our students behind bars.  Their words expressing thanks and desire for God’s word are 

such an encouragement, and always serve as a reminder of the work we have been called to do.  God continues to 

provide!  Last month I had to order a large number of course booklets from ECS, and we were able to pay for it 

with the money set aside for literature that has been given.  Thank you, and please continue to keep us in prayer! 

 

“Jesus said to them, ‘I am the bread of life; he who comes to Me will not hunger,  

and he who believes in Me will never thirst.’” - John 6:35 
 

 “I would like to thank God for this ministry.  It has been a great blessing to study the Word of God through 

this teaching course.  The study has enriched my understanding and helped me to walk closer to God. 

 I would like to thank all of you at the ministry for your faithfulness to God in this labor of love to spread 

the gospel.  There is nothing more precious in all the universe than the good news of Jesus Christ.  May God bless 

every one of you who labor or give to support this work.” - Billy (Ohio) 

 

 “Hello!  I’m an inmate at FCI-Elkton.  One of my fellow inmates is doing bible studies through Life’s Key.  

I am contacting you in hopes that I could also enter into Life’s Key bible studies.  I made a profession and was 

saved by our Lord Jesus Christ on September 17, 2014.  I read my KJV Bible daily and pray often.  My friend and 

I study enjoy studying together.  I know nothing of Life’s Key, but in helping my friend, I think they’re great.  

Could you give me information on how to begin?  Thank you!” - Troy (Ohio) 

 

 “Hello.  I am serving a term of 15 y ears for burglary and escape, and see the parole board in July.  I am 

interested in doing any and all correspondence courses available to get me closer to God and to find myself.  I 

keep finding myself in these institutions and using drugs on the street. 

 I don’t have a relationship with anyone.  I don’t have a girlfriend or a family.  I feel all alone, worthless 

and abandoned, and would rather feel happy and with a sense of purpose.  But I don’t know how to get there.  I’ll 

be 40 years old in a few weeks and I’m all alone.  Just tired. 

 Respectfully, if you can send me some of your courses, that may help.” - Fredrick (Kentucky) 

 

 “Just a little thank you for all the bible studies and other resources that you have sent me over the years.  

County jail is a truly boring place and even more lonely.  So I just wanted to thank you for all your time and effort 

hand correcting each and every paper.” - Timothy (Pennsylvania) 

           

For HIS Glory, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        lifeskey@verizon.net 


